
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Trip to ‘Safeside’ in Birmingham – Thursday 17th November 2022 

We would like to take Year 5 and Year 6 on an combined educational visit this term as part of our 

PSHE and Personal Development curriculum. ‘Safeside’ is an immersive, full-size indoor safety village 

that includes a bank, house, roads, shop, police station and canal and is run by the West Midlands 

Fire Service. The centre allows children to learn about real dangers, within a safe and controlled 

environment and gives them life skills linking to personal safety. 

For this trip, we are asking that the children arrive at school by 8.15am so that we can get to 

Safeside with enough time to complete all the activities, and we will be returning to school at 

3.45pm. We will be travelling by coach and ask for a voluntary contribution of £15.00 towards the 

cost of the coach and entrance fee to centre. This payment can be made on SchoolMoney.  

Children will need to wear their school uniform. Additionally, the children will need to bring a small 

backpack or bag with a packed lunch and a drink. If your child receives free school meals and 

requires a grab bag for the day, please order ahead of time via the office. 

If your child requires medication whilst out on the visit, please fill in the appropriate forms in the 

office and send the medication on the day in a sealed bag/envelope with their name on. 

Please complete the form by Monday 31st October, to give permission for your child to go on this 

trip.  

If you have any further questions, please do let us know. 

Kind regards, 

Miss Cleghorn  


